COYY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th April, 1926,

Dear Sirs,

with reference to your First Intry Report lo. 6865
on the steamer "CABO RAZOY, 1 sﬁall ve glad if you will be
good enough to state whether the thicknesses of the upper deck
and second deck plating abreast the openings, the shell side
plating, and the bridge side plating are as shown on the
approved plans, also whether the strengthening of the bhottom
forward, panting arrangements, and the spacing of the rivets
in the shell butts are as approved.,

1 have #dso to request that you will state the
spacing of the solid floors,and forward the forging reports
in connection with the case.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

BILBAO,

: 1 \ N
f L { i{ )1 )

002816 001514 - 0o



